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8th Grade Honors Assembly: Friday, June 16, 2017 
The 8th Grade Honors Assembly will be held in the 

auditorium on Friday, June 16th at 8:30 a.m. Students receiving 

awards are encouraged to wear nicer clothing. This is not a 

graduation ceremony, so overly formal clothing is not expected. 

The first part of the assembly is exactly the same as the 6th and 7th 

grade honors assemblies. Students who are receiving awards will 

proceed to the stage with their advisory class and teacher to 

be recognized for the achievements and participation in 

activities. Following this part of the assembly, some special 8th 

grade awards will announced and presented. The assembly will 

end with an address by an 8th grade student and the final roll call will be read. During the final roll call, 

students may stand as their names are called to be recognized for being part of the 8th grade class. There will 

be a short reception in the cafeteria following the assembly.  

Girls Track Team Photo: June 14th, 2017 
All 2017 Girls Track Team please report to Mrs. Crechiolo's room 

on Wednesday, June 14th for a team photo at 8:05 a.m. You should be back in 

AA by 8:15 a.m. at the latest. Thank you - Coach Crechiolo 

Cedar Point trip information 
This is just a reminder to arrive to Stout at 6:30 A.M.  Here are a few 

recommendations for the day:   

1. Sunscreen will be important if you do not want to burn. 

2. Wear a hat to avoid heat stroke. 

3. Stay hydrated by drinking water all day. 

4. Find some shade and take breaks throughout the day. 

5. Bring a change of clothes. 

6. Have fun! 

Important Announcement for the Last Week of School 
Next week is the last week of the 2016/2017 School Year, and so starting 

Monday, June 12th, 2017: 

1. Students may not be in the building after 3:05. 

2. They may not have any backpacks. 

3. There will be no activity buses. 

Get ready to spend more quality time with your parents! 

Countdown: 6 School Days                                                         Today is “B” Day 

Jawaher Algalham                                 Students’ Corner 

“Goodbyes are not forever. 

They simply mean I’ll miss you until we meet again!” 
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Peer Mentors Informational Meeting: Today 
If any students are interested in being a peer mentor next year (2017-2018) as 

one of their electives, they need to be in the auditorium today, Friday June 

9th at 8:45. There will be sign-up sheets during this time that must be filled 

out in order to be considered for the program in the fall. Please bring a writing 

utensil with you to fill out the forms. 

The meeting should only take about 15 minutes. Thanks – Ms. Poloni 

at kerbya@dearbornschools.org. You can also visit DHS’s blog at 

http://iblog.dearbornschools.org/dhsathletics1/athletics-home/. 
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